
 

 

This has been an exciting month for us as 

we have adjusted to life on the road as a 

family of 3! Anna does great traveling and 

for that we are so thankful. She has met 

many wonderful people who have loved on 

her very much.  

     October was a busy month for missions 

conferences. We were blessed to be in 

many churches who love missions and 

have a great burden for world evangelism. 

Two of those churches have decided to 

partner with us in getting to Taiwan. Praise 

the Lord for His faithful provisions!  

Please continue 

to pray as we 

strive to get to 

Taiwan by   

October of 

2020 (just one 

year from 

now!).          

Currently, we’re 

at 35% of our 

needed support. We serve a big God who 

we know is ready and able to provide the 

other 65% in the next year! 

      

Deputation has allowed us opportunities to 

meet many different people. Specifically, I 

have met some young men who are      

interested in doing something for the Lord 

with their life. God has given them the  

desire for missions and allowed my path to 

cross with theirs. I ask that you would pray 

for these young men as they make big      

decisions for their lives and strive to follow 

God’s leading.  

     Do you have a desire to do something 

for God, like these young men, but just 

don’t know what your role is in world  

evangelism? I encourage you to      

prayerfully consider coming to the 2020 

Our Generation Conference. This         

conference is an opportunity to surround 

yourself with missionaries and pastors 

who have a desire for world evangelism. 

They will help answer your questions and 

offer practical ways for you to be involved 

in reaching the world with the Gospel. The 

conference is being held at Lake Lanier 

Lodge and Conference Center in Buford, 

GA on January 2-4, 2020. If you want 

more information or would like to register 

for you or your church, please contact me.  

      

 

• Anna’s salvation at an early age and 

physical health as we travel.  

• Preparations and needed support as 

we plan to leave in October 2020. 

• Guidance for the young men I am  

talking with to know what God wants 

for their lives.  

• The upcoming Our Generation      

Conference and more people to     

become involved in missions through 

it. 

Thank you for your prayers and support! 

We are humbled by your love and        

faithfulness in reaching the world with the 

Gospel.  

 Adam & Ashley Walz 
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